12.

RISK BASED VERIFICATION

The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been
circulated) by the Head of Finance and Property Services advising of the
intention to remove the Risk Based Verification Policy in relation to
Housing Benefit and to seek approval on the proposed Housing Benefit
and Council Tax Reduction Verification Policy

It was recommended that Council Executive approves the proposed
Housing Benefit and Council Tax Reduction Verification Policy which will
replace the current Risk Based Verification Policy to commence on 1 Apiril
2021.

Decision

To approve the terms of the report



